ATSE

ARMSTRONG TORSETH SKOLD & RYDEEN INC
March 1, 2019

Dr. Marianne Fidishin, Executive Director
Mid-Valley Special Education Cooperative
1304 Ronzheimer Avenue

St. Charles, IL 60174

Re: Bid Results and Recommendation for Award for Contract for:
Mid-Valley Condensing Unit Replacement
ATS&R Project No. 18025.10

Dear Dr. Fidishin,

On Thursday, February 28, 2019 bids were received for the Mid-Valley Condensing Unit Replacement
project. Six (6) bidders submitted bids for the work, all were complete and responsive.

The low, responsible bidder for this work is Mechanical Inc. with a base bid of $87,969.00.

There were no Alternate bids to consider. The total contract amount is below the available funds allocated
for this project.

It is the recommendation of ATS&R for the Mid-Valley Special Education Cooperative, based on the bid
received and follow-up confirmation with the contractor, that the contract for Construction, including the
Base Bid be awarded to:

Mechanical Inc.

2279 Yellow Creek Road
Freeport, IL 61032

Tel: (630) 299-3342
FAX: (630)229-6577
Email: jadam@mechinc.com

In the amount of:
Base Bid $ 87.969.00
Total Contract Amount: $ 87,969.00

Thank you for your consideration in this matter, we are pleased with the outcome of this bid and look
forward to a very successful project.

Sincerel

Project Manager / Partner
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Attachment: Bid Tabulation

Cc: Nancy Sporer, Mid-Valley Spec. Ed. Coop. David Maroney, ATS&R

Ben Williamson, ATS&R Angel Hegman, ATS&R
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